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Alarm Registration  

Unnecessary Police dispatches cost police departments tens of 

thousands of dollars each year.  To manage the number of police 

dispatches, many municipalities now require that the owners of a 

security alarm system register the alarm system.  The registration 

process is called CryWolf.  Alarm companies no longer can 

provide this service. 

 

A false alarm occurs when police are dispatched and no physical 

evidence of a burglary, unauthorized entry, robbery, or other 

crime(s), are apparent where the alarm system was activated.  

 

False alarms can be avoided by cancelling the dispatch prior to 

police personnel arrival. Excessive false alarms often subject the 

assessment of civil fines.  

 

 

 

What are the Fees and Fines In 

case of a False Alarm?  

Fees and fines can vary depending on 

local municipality. Often fines are the 

result of failure to register your alarm 

or excessive false alarms. Most 

counties will not charge for the first 

two false alarms. Costs may vary for 

senior citizens, veterans, and 

businesses.  

How do I Register my Alarm?  
 

Register your alarm by going to: 

www.mysecuritydog.com/crywolf.htm 

select your county and follow the links 

to the registration website.  
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